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LEGISLATIVE INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY STIPEND POLICY 

 
Effective July 1, 2023, each legislator is eligible to receive a monthly stipend of $200 for information technology 

costs. Legislators are required to submit to the Legislative Council a signed Information Technology Stipend 
Authorization Agreement Form (attached) to receive the payment. The stipend amount may be taxable and is 
intended to be used for paying broadband data and mobile phone costs, as well as other technology-related costs, 
including printers, ink, and accessories. 
 

https://www.ndlegis.gov/sites/default/files/committees/68-2023/25.9011.01000attachment.pdf
https://www.ndlegis.gov/sites/default/files/committees/68-2023/25.9011.01000attachment.pdf

